From: Transition Black Isle <info@transitionblackisle.org>

Reply-To: Transition Black Isle <info@transitionblackisle.org>

To: <mail@pmoffatt.net>

Sent: 19/04/2021 10:46:35

Subject: Tackling Waste

Tackling Waste - interested ? 

Transition Black Isle has been invited to join community groups throughout the Highlands in a three-year project to reduce waste – and find better ways to process whatever remains. At the moment we are developing ideas to be incorporated into a funding bid, and we’re keen to hear from TBI members and supporters with their suggestions, and to find anyone who would be able to help with the funding application and possibly with the running of the project.
 
We have a few ideas already – for instance, could commercial and domestic food-waste be composted at a community scale? Should the food larders installed in the wake of Covid be extended to act as swap-sheds for second-hand goods? Could we have a Black Isle outlet for second-hand clothes, maybe a pop-up shop or market? But we’d also like your ideas for practical change we could make in our villages.
 
Let us know what you think by email to martin@pennyandmartin.co.uk
or if it’s easier, phone Martin on 07730 927518.
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